
 

 

 

Tuesday  17th November 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Year 11 Virtual Parents Evening 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be holding a Year 11 Virtual Parents Evening on Thursday 26th November 

between 4pm and 7pm. This event will be hosted via SchoolCloud and this system will allow parents to go online 

and book individual video meetings with your son’s / daughter's teacher in order to discuss their current progress, 

engagement in learning, any changes to the GCSE process and how they can prepare for this their final year at 

Tarleton Academy.  

We will contact you later this week with all the information you will need to be able to book your appointments 

and we look forward to seeing you virtually on Thursday 26th November. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr T McLardy 

Mr T McLardy 

Assistant Headteacher - Curriculum and Assessment 


